
 

©  2017 Apacer Technology Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

End-of-Life Announcement  
- EOL of DDR2 DRAM Modules built with Samsung and Micron DDR2 DRAMs -                       

 

Released date: Jul. 13, 2022 

                                                               No: 22071301 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Apacer hereby announces the EOL of DDR2 DRAM Modules built with Samsung and Micron DDR2 DRAMs, 

in response to Samsung and Micron has been discontinued DDR2 DRAMs, and there is no successor product. 

Please refer to below information for details. 

 

 

 

Affected Part Numbers as below:  

 

Apacer’s following part numbers will be EOL.  

78.01G1A.4040C 78.92G87.402 75.073B0.G020C 75.A73B0.G020C 

 

 

Please contact our sales representative if you have any question about this EOL Announcement. Thank 

you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

Apacer Technology Inc. 


